
  

 

Our ref:  CXS/kmd/Y6/infoeve 
 
4 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
  
New Starters – Parent Information Evening 
  
I am pleased to be able to confirm that we will be holding our Parent Information Evening for 
new starters on Wednesday, 9 April 2025.  Please note due to numbers we will be splitting 
the information evening as follows: 
 

• If your child attends a Bridgnorth or other local based primary school, we invite you to 
attend the talk at 5:30-6:30pm. 

 

• If your child attends a Wolverhampton or Highley based primary school, we invite you to 
attend the talk at 7:00-8:00pm. 

  
The evening will take place in the main West Hall and will commence with a presentation 
which includes key information for students and parents new to Oldbury Wells School. 
 
Following the presentation there will be an opportunity for parents to find out further 
information about: 
 
·        Uniform 

·        School Transport 

·        SEND 
  
We are looking forward to meeting you next week but if you have any queries in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Mr Chris Smith 
Year 7 Progress Lead 
Transition & Primary Liaison 


